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Ebron, Eugene

From: Martin Truitt <martin117a@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 20, 2019 9:09 AM

To: Bagneris, Michele; Nunez, Guille; Reyes, David

Subject: Fwd: public records act request

 
City Attorney Bagneris: 
 
I submitted the public records act request reproduced below on July 9, 2019. 
 
A response was legally required yesterday and city staff failed to respond by the statutory deadline. 
 
This is now the 2nd time I have informed you of yet another refusal by the planning department to produce 
public records within the statutory deadline. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Martin Truitt 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: <martin117a@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Jul 9, 2019 at 1:57 PM 
Subject: public records act request 
To: Nunez, Guille <gnunez@cityofpasadena.net>, David Reyes <davidreyes@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc: Theresa Fuentes <tfuentes@cityofpasadena.net> 
 

Mr. Reyes and Ms. Nunez: 

  

As the custodians of this document, p 

lease provide me with a copy of the Sweetflower CUP application filed on July 3, 2019. 

  

This is unquestionably a public record and there are no unusual circumstances relating to this request. 

Therefore, no determination period is required. 

  

Hopefully you have been advised by city legal staff (who I am copying on this email) that this email request 

constitutes a lawful public records act request and that you are required to “promptly” produce these records. 

  

Thank you,  

  

Martin Truitt 

626-354-4550 

  

  
From: Nunez, Guille  
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Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 1:17 PM 
To: martin117a@gmail.com  

Subject: RE: filings 

  

Mr. Truitt, 

 

The website has been updated today. https://ww5.cityofpasadena.net/planning/marijuana-regulations/ 

  

Respectfully, 

  

  

Guille Nuñez | Management Analyst IV (Concierge) 

Hale Building, 175 N. Garfield Avenue | Pasadena, CA 91101 

gnunez@cityofpasadena.net | [O] 626-744-7634 

 

  

  

From: martin117a@gmail.com [mailto:martin117a@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2019 12:41 PM 

To: Nunez, Guille <gnunez@cityofpasadena.net> 

Subject: filings 

  

CAUTION: CAUTION: CAUTION: CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 

------------------------  

Have there been any CUP filings since you posted the last update on July 1 


